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Edwards

I write to register an objection to this Planning Application insofar as this refers to the installation of a "new 

frameless Glass balustrade to the rear at 5th floor level".  This proposal is out of keeping with the overall look 

and nature of Hillfield Court (HC), which is an Art Deco building constructed in 1934, and would be 

aesthetically very displeasing.  Further, its construction would entail interference with the balcony which is part 

of the building's fabric and which has not been demised to the applicant.  Both care and especially resource 

are expended by the HC management in maintaining the period look and feel of HC, as far as this is 

commensurate with the demands and needs of modern living.  Any changes to the 114 Flats at HC must first 

undergo a professional review and be supported by a Licence to Alter.  This application has undergone this 

process and has already been clearly rejected by the HC management as the applicant is aware.
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